New Milford Board of Education

50 East Street New Milford, Connecticut 06776 (860) 355-8406 FAX (860) 210-4132

PLEASE POST

February 24, 2017

There will be a special meeting of the New Milford Board of Education at 3:00 on the afternoon of Wednesday, March 1, 2017, at the New Milford Board of Education, 50 East Street, New Milford, Connecticut, for the purpose of conducting two separate student expulsion hearings. It is anticipated that at the March 1 meeting, either a Board panel or a hearing officer serving on behalf of the Board will move the hearing into executive session during which matters concerning the personal privacy of the relevant students are likely to be discussed. Should the parents or guardians of the respective students request that the relevant hearing be held in public session, the Board panel, or hearing officer, will do so unless it is determined that an open session will implicate the confidentiality and personal privacy of other New Milford Public School students. The Board panel, or hearing officer, may take action when the hearing returns to open session.

RECEIVED TOWN CLERK

2017 FEB 24 P 12: 56